
Please help protect Oregonians by passing this common sense gun control bill (SB797). We deserve to be 
protected from absurd loopholes that allow people to buy guns without background checks and we 
should absolutely keep guns out of the hands of people who are stalking others.  
 
This is not about infringing on anyone's second amendment rights. This is about protecting the lives of 
the children, women, and men of our state.  
 
Please, think about all the victims of gun violence and vote YES on SB797. 
 
Brooke Kavanagh 
NE Portland 

 


